
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 to Year 11 Students  
 
Our Ref: 87191314  
 
13 December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: LFT Home Test Kits 
 
As part of the government’s response to the Omicron variant of Covid-19, we have been asked to 
help distribute home test kits to students for use over the Christmas holidays and to ensure that 
young people have sufficient home test kits.  Should they need to do daily testing as a result of 
being identified as a close contact of a confirmed positive case. 
 
To therefore support with this, over the last week of term, we will be providing all students with a 
box of seven home test kits.  Should you require an additional box, please ask your child to visit 
their House office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Tom Sergeant 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


